
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager &   Meeting Date: 1/28/2025 

Jeff Funk, Operations Manager 

 

Title: Parks and Trails Report 

 

Issue:  None 

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

Rennwood Park 
The Village received $300,000 from the developer for the park.  The Village working with the 

GRG Playscapes on a contract for manufacturing and installing the playground equipment.  The 

Village will handle the paving for the parking lots and trails within our annual street paving 

contract.  

 

Farmers Field 
McMahon has provided a contract for schematic design for the building construction.  The 

Kimberly High Schools ACE Academy will partner with the village to construct the shelter as 

part of their 2025-2026 school year.  McMahon, Village staff and Kimberly High School ACE 

Leadership will work together to develop design that is something that high schoolers can build.  

During the schematic design, Village staff will also work with the soccer clubs to make sure the 

design meets their needs.  

 

Darboy Park Lighting Project 

The project had some struggles with shipments on the light fixtures and meter boxes and weather 

delays.  The contractor is hoping to finish up in next week and energize the lights as soon as We 

Energies charges the lines.  

 

 

 

 

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None 

 

Attachments: 


